
Dear Learner,  
 
We are happy to share with you the 38th convocation has been scheduled for 5th March, 2025, 
detailed information is attached for the use of our students who have successfully completed 
their programmes and are eligible for issue of degree certificate in this convocation. 
 
You are requested to kindly to through the guidelines carefully and act accordingly. 
 
With Best Wishes 
O/o Director, SSC 
 




